Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Randall Hicks <r@rthicksconsult.com>

Sent: Monday, April 18, 2016 11:42 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: '‘Gonzalez, Luis'; mike@rthicksconsult.com
Subject: Clayton Williams - Jenna Release - deep borings

Mr. Bratcher

We should have the trench characterization data in a week or so. We will use these data to select the location of 1-2
deep auger borings within the release footprint.

The abandoned well south of the site (17.29.8.231) is listed in OF-95 as

24,224 Stock 3565 33,88 24,2
17.29. 8.231 Stock 3617 92.7 90.13

The well was caved at 93 feet in 1971 and is not accessible now.
My guess is that we will find 90+ feet of dust dry cuttings, most of which will be clay.

Can you live with one boring at the “worst” place to complete the vertical delineation? | would like to cut cost if you
think two borings is overkill —as | do.

Thanks

Randall Hicks

R.T. Hicks Consultants
Cell: 505-238-9515
Office: 505-266-5004



